

EROAD

Media release

Auckland, 1 November 2018

EROAD to announce half year results on 26 November 2018

EROAD Limited (NZX:ERD) announced today that it intends to release on Monday 26 November 2018 its financial results for the six months ending 30 September 2018 and its half year report. The documents will be released by 8:30 am.

EROAD will host a conference call for institutional investors, market analysts and media at **9.15am on Monday 26 November 2018**.

To attend the conference call, please dial in to the relevant number below at least 5 minutes prior to the scheduled call time and identify yourself to the operator. When prompted, please quote the conference code **2563839**.

Toll free number New Zealand: ph o83035

Toll free number Australia: ph 1800725000

Toll free number United States: ph 18007429301

If calling from other countries: ph +61 283733610

ENDS

For further information, contact:

Steven Newman
CEO
EROAD Limited
+64 9 927 4747
Email: steven.newman@eroad.com

About EROAD

EROAD modernises road charging and tax compliance and health and safety compliance for road transport by replacing paper-based systems with easy-to-use electronic systems that also improve fleet management. The company is headquartered in Auckland, New Zealand, and listed on the New Zealand Exchange (NZX). Its US business is based in Portland, Oregon, serving customers with vehicles operating in every US mainland state, growing outward in concentration from the Northwest. In 2009 EROAD introduced the world's first nationwide electronic road user charging (eRUC) system in New Zealand and, in 2017, more than 50% of heavy transport RUC was collected electronically, representing a rapid transition to e-commerce on a voluntary, industry-led basis, due to the cost-savings and



benefits to customers. EROAD is also a leading provider of health and safety compliance services, including vehicle management and driver behaviour and performance measures.

www.eroad.com